

Wellington Regional Office PO Box 5084 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6145 New Zealand T 0800 869 286 F 64 4 478 3629 www.nzta.govt.nz

OIA-2826

23 March 2017

John Cuthbert

fyi-request-5441-d0998888@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John

## Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 24 February 2017 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

Could you please provide a copy of the relevant parts of the geotechnical investigation report for the development of the Arras Tunnel by the NZTA Memorial Park Alliance.

I request both the factual investigation information from site investigation works and the subsequent interpretative report based on the factual investigation information.

As this was a large project with what I assume to be a large amount of information relating to ground conditions I specifically request relevant geotechnical data in the vicinity of #13 Buckle Street, Wellington.

Please find attached the 17 documents listed below which fall within the scope of your request and which show any OIA provisions applied:

- Attachment 1: Drawing UND-02-1026
- Attachment 2: Drawing UND-02-1030
- Attachment 3: Drawing UND-02-1031
- Attachment 4: Drawing UND-02-1032
- Attachment 5: Drawing UND-02-1033
- Attachment 6: Drawing UND-02-1034
- Attachment 7: Drawing UND-02-1035
- Attachment 8: Drawing UND-02-1038
- Attachment 9: Drawing UND-02-1039
- Attachment 10: Drawing UND-02-1040
- Attachment 11: Drawing UND-02-1042
- Attachment 12: Drawing UND-02-1045
- Attachment 13: Drawing UND-02-1046
- Attachment 14: UND-02-Memo-01
- Attachment 15: UND-02-Memo-014
- Attachment 16: Memo UND-02-DES-MM-030
- Attachment 17: UND-02-DES-RP-009 Underpass Lateral Spreading

Please note these documents are historical and were developed during the early stages of the project.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Glen Prince, Principal Project Manager, by email to glen.prince@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 931 8918.

Yours sincerely

Neil Walker

Highway Manager, Wellington

For Chief Executive